





EXHIBIT A

AITDC FY25/26 SPECIALISTS

For FY25/26, the Amelia Island Convention & Visitors Bureau has prepared an initial list of forecasted expenditures that
will require contracts/purchase orders valued over $100,000. These expenditures should be recommended by the
Amelia Island Tourist Development Council (AITDC) to the Nassau County Board of County Commissioners (BOCC) for
approval. The list below includes the recommendation to continue the existing contracted work and with these single
source professional service providers, membership, and advertising insertion orders. These providers have an
established track record of helping sustain the positive economic impact of Amelia Island’s outstanding tourism industry.
Each provider meets the high standards of performance expectations of the AITDC and there are significant financial and
time efficiencies to have these providers continue the scope of work already underway on behalf of the destination.

HAYWORTH CREATIVE, INC., FOR PUBLIC RELATIONS — Renewal - $170,000

This public relations firm has a historic track record of developing and maintaining our brand reputation and earned
media relationships. Between the cost efficiency, brand familiarity, relationships with working with local industry
partners and media, the AICVB recommends the extension of the program of work. The scope of work for FY25/26
includes efforts to increase editorial coverage, generate brand exposure, elevate awareness and provide crisis
management if necessary. FY25/26 total of $170,000.




